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The District’s consulting firm, Ardent Environmental, has recommended the replacement 
of 157 fixtures/faucets/drinking fountains to address the locations that still indicate an 
elevated level of lead and/or copper following a third round of testing.  The District is in 
the process of ordering the fixtures and the goal is to have them installed over spring 
break.  Once the installation is complete, the water from a percentage of the new 
fixtures will be sampled and tested.  If the test results indicate acceptable levels of lead 
and copper, the project will be considered complete with further monitoring and testing 
to be scheduled at selected schools on an annual but rotating basis.  Should the test 
results indicate anything other than acceptable levels, the District will proceed with 
other repair plans per the consultant’s recommendation and bottled water will continue 
to be provided to the affected school sites. 
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